


 
The TCC urges you to support a vote for the IIJA now to rebuild our communities and secure a 
strong economic future for all Americans.  We remain committed to working with you and to the 
Congressional Progressive Caucus to ensure that our shared infrastructure priorities are passed and 
signed into law by the President as soon as possible.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Transportation Construction Coalition 
 
Cc: All Congressional Progressive Caucus Members 
 


